
 

50th REUNION 

  

March 28, 2024 

 

Hello Fellow Cardinals, 

This is just another follow up email regarding our 50th reunion. 

 I’m not sure if it was the 70’s or if it was Lawndale, but I often see posts about what a great time 

so many of us had growing up. Try to look back on what you loved about those days or maybe 

what you loved doing back then. I personally know I can bring those memories back easier than 

what I did 10 minutes ago (ha ha, can you relate?)  Think about the friends you had and the fun 

things we did.  I remember my first pep rally.  I was so excited to tell my mom all about it.   

Remember, the Civic Center dances? How about Grad Nite? Remember Pep Rallies and football 

games.  All you athletes, remember wearing your game day jerseys down the hall? (that’s a 

reference to a Kenny Chesney song) I know some of you have memories you like to ponder now 

and again. Remember home economics or shop class? How about your favorite teacher.   

We are hoping to capture as many classmates as possible.  Mary and I would also like to 

apologize in advance if you are feeling bombarded by our emails, Facebook posts and/or 

Facebook messages, we admit we are both a “BIT” challenged technologically. We are navigating 

the multiple media options available as best we can. Please, if you too are feeling challenged you 

can call or text Mary Rezzuti Sutherland at 310 529-5195 or Merrilee Willis Greene at 714 815 

6898. 

Again, the goal is to have as many friends come together as possible.  It seems from the 

responses we have received, many of you have the same interest about getting together. It seems 

we share the desire to connect and share fond memories of growing up in Lawndale.  

We have temporarily secured the Elks Lodge in Redondo Beach as our venue for Saturday 

September 14th. So, save the date and mark your calendar. The more interest we receive the 

better the event will be.  We will also be looking at a Meet and Greet for Friday night and 

something for Sunday as well. 

Reminder: If you haven’t already updated your profile on the alumni website, please go to 

Lawndalehigh74.net.  

You can also email us at Lawndale50th1974@gmail.com. 

And as always, if you have any time/talents or treasure you would like to share we will accept it. 

Here’s hoping for a successful and entertaining reunion! 

 

With the fondest memories in mind 

 

Merrilee and Mary 
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